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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a@er the shipment.Publisher: China Environmental Science Press Pub. Date :2004-04. Pages Number:
13342 Publisher: China Environmental Science Press Pub. Date :2004-04. This book is based on the Ministry of
Personnel and the Ministry of Construction in China in 2003 qualified registered geotechnical engineer
professional examination syllabus requirements. according to the latest information about specifications.
written question and answer format. a total of 428 Questions and Answers (including calculation examples 241
questions) and 400 radio or multiple choice. The book is divided into nine parts. namely. geotechnical
engineering investigation: shallow foundations. deep foundations; ground treatment. soil structure. slope and
retaining structures. foundation and underground engineering. geotechnical engineering under special
conditions; Earthquake Engineering and Engineering some of Economics and Management 8. Section 9 is a
comprehensive elective fill in the blank and reference answers. along with the 2003 National registered
professional geotechnical engineer qualification examination syllabus and bibliography for professional
examinations staE review and training. Book as a registered geotechnical engineer to participate in
professional examinations staE review the information. but also as the engineering and technical personnel
and institutions related to professional reference books and students. Contents: 1 1.1 Geotechnical Investigation
Geotechnical Engineering Investigation of how to grade it? 1.2 Geotechnical How classified? 1.3 Geotechnical
Investigation points which several stages? What is the main content of each stage? 1.4 the number of high-rise
buildings exploration points. spacing and depth of how to determine? 1.5 Pile engineering exploration points
and how to determine the spacing and depth? 1.6 Geotechnical Engineering Investigation in the number of
earth samples and in situ testing What are the requirements? 1.7 Geotechnical Engineering Investigation of the
engineering geological mapping and survey stages which the investigation should be? Geological...
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